
 

 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us 
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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

General Questions 

Your First Name Carrie 

Your Last Name Ketchum 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email ketchum403@yahoo.com  

Your Phone 
Number 

3185603853 

Your Message I’m a senior citizen & I live in north Louisiana. Why not have a public hearing 
in Shreveport so those of us here can attend a meeting? Inflation has hit 
seniors living on SS hard. My monthly premium keeps going up. I have BCBS 
& had to change my policy due to rising rates. I was told when I changed tiers 
my rate would stay the same but it hasn’t. As for myself, I don’t understand 
all this insurance jargon that is in the letter I received today. This letter is in 
reference to a public meeting to be held February 14th & 15th in Baton 
Rouge. 
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